SETON SCHOOL



Sentinel



Volume 27, Issue 13 December 3, 2020

HOPE

Bob Pennefather, Director

Anne Carroll, Executive Director

(703) 368-3220

A Weekly Newsletter for Seton Parents & Students

UPCOMING EVENTS

Live Calendar

Nov 30-Dec 18 Online Learning

Dec 8 Feast of the Immaculate Conception—NO SCHOOL

Dec 18 Last Day of School for 2020

Dec 21-Jan 1 Christmas Break

Jan 4 First Day of School for 2021

FROM OUR EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR, Mrs. CARROLL

A BLESSED ADVENT TO

ALL: My prayer is that all our families will have a holy Advent, no matter what crosses come our way. Regard the crosses as ways that you can grow closer to Jesus Christ during this season. He



came on earth precisely to suffer and die for us. By uniting our crosses with His, we will grow in holiness and experience joys we would not have had without the crosses.

The following are links to help our families become more closely united to Our Lord during Advent and the rest of the year as well.



21 Ways to Make Mary and the Rosary a Part of Your Family's Daily Life from Culture of Life Studies Program. Click here.

Deacon Gerard Anthony's homily during our novena before election. Click <u>here</u>.



Two links to help us make the remaining weeks of Advent fruitful: Click <u>here</u> and <u>here</u>.

THANK YOU: To Mrs. Pogue, Mrs. Uebel, the Student Government officers, Mr. Pogue, Mrs. Duran, Father Moretti, and everyone else who helped us honor Christ the King during Spirit Week.

Viva Cristo Rey!





8:00 AM M-F 7:30 PM Thurs In the Chapel



PRAYER REQUESTS

Please pray
for the repose of
the soul of Bob
Child, father of
Richard '94
And for
Father Pat Beno
('87) who is suffering from lymphoma
And for
the health of all
the Seton community



providing dinner for Mrs Carroll and Mr.
Westhoff on Friday and Fr.
Moretti for celebrating our Christ the King Mass and Eucharistic Procession.



2020 PSAT Score Report Update

Beginning December 8th, the online score reports will be available for the 10th and 11th graders in Virginia who took the 2020 PSAT. Students who took this exam and have a College Board account should receive an email notification when the online score reports are available. Information on how to interpret score results is available on the College Board website

(www.collegeboard.org). College Board will send the students' paper score reports to Seton Dec/Jan. Once they arrive, the paper score reports will be paired with the students' test books and sent home in a sealed envelope with your oldest student who took the PSAT. If, as a parent, you would prefer to pick up your child's envelope at school (rather than have your child receive it), please contact Mrs. Reyes at (540) 683-1942

There are several Seton and Franciscan grads who work with an arm of Lighthouse Catholic publishing, called Cedar House. Check out their website.

CEDAR HOUSE—a unique place for Catholic creators, big and small, to share their products and mission with you. Our hope is to make shopping for solid, innovative Catholic products easier and more enjoyable than ever. Our goal is to facilitate an encounter with Christ for those who pass through our virtual doors and introduce them to some reasons to celebrate being Catholic right now. Here is their Catholic Christmas Gift List.

CHRISTMAS GIFTS FOR OUR SETON TEACHERS

Each year, we collect monetary donations for Christmas gifts for our hardworking teachers. Each teacher receives a Christmas card with a cash gift to show our appreciation for their dedication to our children. Please consider donating this year! Every contribution is appreciated; a family donation of \$35-50 is suggested. More is welcome and also appreciated!

Cash and checks accepted, please make checks out to KRISTIN FORMAN. Please drop off or mail all cash/check donations to the front office.

Would you like to use PayPal or Venmo? It's easy and convenient! Simply log in to your PayPal account and send your donation to FORMANTUTOR@YAHOO.COM. Please remember to select "Make a payment to a friend or family member" to avoid transaction fees. Find me on Venmo: @KristinForman or cell number 703-201-8717. Questions? Contact Kristin Forman at formantutor@yahoo.com. Deadline to donate is Dec 14. Thank you!



Online Learning

- Zoom Guidelines
- Zoom Schedule (updated)
- Jupiter Ed Tips for Students
- Parent Settings in JE for controlling Emails



FACTS Giving

Click HERE to DONATE to Seton. Please do not do the FACTS link on the website that is provided for tuition. The FACTS Giving Link is different.

St. Andrew Christmas Novena

Hail and blessed be the hour and moment in which the Son of God was born Of the most pure Virgin Mary, at midnight, in Bethlehem, in piercing cold. In that hour vouchsafe, O my God, to hear my prayers and grant my desires through the merits of Our Savior Jesus Christ, and of His blessed Mother. Amen.



Earn money for Seton School when you shop at Amazon. Just click on smile.amazon.com and select Seton School. Remember, always start at smile.amazon.com and Amazon will donate 0.5% of the price of your eligible Ama-You shop. Amazon gives. zonSmile purchases to Seton School. Thank you!

OPPORTUNITIES FOR THE SETON COMMUNITY



Looking for a Gym? If any of our older high school guys are looking for a strength training gym, they can try out Margaret (Rohan) Strada (Seton 2011) and her husband, Joseph Strada's gym near Signal Hill Park. Here's the link to their gym. https://www.unleashdstrength.com/gym Margaret and Joseph have worked hard to make it a humble, virtue friendly place to work out. Not the typical environment in most gyms!